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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Thank you to all the parents who completed 
the school’s health & wellbeing questionnaire. 
 

I hope you all enjoyed the mince pies and sa-
mosas that were given out last week as a 
‘special thank you’ for supporting us in    
keeping our community of children, their 
families and our school safe.   

Have a happy and safe holiday. For those cel-
ebrating Christmas, have a ‘Merry    Christ-
mas and Happy New Year to all’. 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

1N: Stefan 1S: Kian 

2E:  Nicolae 2G:  Omar 

3I: Dahen 3B: Max 

4B: Talha 4L: Huda 

5B: Mina 5A: Uthmaan 

6P: Sara 6C: Ahmed 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for: 

Perseverance in the use of ICT 
 
 

 

 

 

Holiday Club 
 

Interest in the Holiday club has been 
 very high this year and we are now completely full.  
We are looking forward to the fun time we will 
have in club over the next few days. 
 
Sorry to those who did not get a place this time. 
 
 
 

Good To Be Green 
Good to be Green is linked to the 
school’s behaviour policy, each term we 
review behaviour and those children who 
have had         excellent learning attitude, not 
turned their cards even once, have a special re-
ward. This time they received a custom made 
doughnut and sweets!   
Should your child wish to receive a treat, they 
have to stay green all term!   
 

Below are pictures of three of our Good to be 
Green winners with their yummy doughnuts! 
 
 

100% Attendance 
All pupils who haven't had a single 
day off school this term were re-
warded with a £5.00 note. Please encourage 
your children to attend school every day as 
this has a positive impact on their  mental 
health and well being as well as improved aca-
demic performance.   
 

Just take a look at one of our very happy prize 
winners. 
 

Very well done to all  
this terms winners! 

 
 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

The end of Autumn term holiday starts on 
Saturday 19th December 2020 and ends on 
Sunday 3rd of January 2021. There will be 
a teacher training day on Monday 4th   
January  and so the children come back to 
school on the Tuesday 5th January 2021 
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Remember you can contact us  via the 
schools e mail: 
 admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Times-Table Rock Stars 
 

We have some amazing Times Table Rock Stars in our 
school. Recently we announced the winner for the class 
awards. Top prize winner was Dawoud. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

ROCK ON PUPILS!!!!! 

Parent Wellbeing Questionnaire 
 

Behind the scenes each class was racing to see 
who would have the most questionnaires returned. 
We are happy to announce the winning Class was 
year 4 , Miss Bibi. 
 
She looks very happy 
receiving the prizes 
on behalf of her 
class. 

A very happy  ‘Rock 
Star ‘, Waail receiving  
their prizes. 

End Of Term 
 

We have had a great last week of term with, a 
visit from Santa’s elf and festive parties!  
 

 Reception performed a nativity play which we 
all enjoyed and this followed on last week’s 
pantos we all watched on the big screens in 
our classes. 
 

This year celebrating has been quite           
different in that social distancing and Covid 
rules limited what we could do. Even so we 
have had a great time. 
 

We hope Santa’s elf made it back to the north 
pole safely. 




